
Dear Committee,

I was shocked and appalled by Rep. Nearman's actions that day:  illegally opening a "back door" to let violent,
racist far-right hooligans into the capital.  This is unacceptable behavior for a State Representative!  He needs
to be expelled.

Thank You, Ken Robbins, Pendleton, OR


